
 

2016 Special General Meeting 
 

Thursday 25th August, 2016 
Kahibah Sports Club 6:30pm 

 

Discussion Point 
 
The future of Newcastle Snooker will be discussed given the closure of 

three (3) large snooker venues in the last 3 years. All members will be 

invited to put forth suggestions as to how the NDBSA should tackle the 

challenges of declining venues. If needed a vote will be held to determine 

the wish of the majority of the members. 

 

No other NDBSA business will be entered into. 

 

Any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the NDBSA Secretary, 

Grant Schubert on 0421337105. 

 

 
Grant Schubert 
NDBSA Secretary 
 
  


